Nicole Spencer

From: Nicole Spencer

Sent: December 21, 2009 12:04 PM

To: 'dicarter@shaw.ca’; ‘jccarter@northwestel.net'
Cc: 'micarter@telus.net'

Subject: Party Status Application

Good Morning

The Review Board met last week to discuss your application for party status to the Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion
Project —Deze Energy.

We are pleased to advise your family that the application submitted on December 11, 2009 has been approved by the
Review Board.

In addition, you have recently been added to our distribution list and will get regular updates on this project as notices
are added to our Public Registry.

We advise you and all parties to familiarize yourselves with the project and all of the party submissions on the registry
before the public hearing in January. If you need any information regarding this environmental assessment please do
not hesitate to contact us at the Mackenzie Valley Review Board.

Thank you

Nicole Spencer
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Nicole Spencer
Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
#200 Scotia Centre

Box 938, 5102-50th Ave

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7062

Fax: (867) 766-7074

Email: nspencer@reviewboard.ca

Website: reviewboard.ca
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